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REQUEST FOR AUCTION ITEM

October 2022,

Dear Pacific Airlines,

I hope that you have had a wonderful summer.  I wanted to take a few minutes to update you on film production activity in the CRD and ask if you would consider donating an item for our upcoming auction.

Over the last two years the film commission was responsible for bringing more than 50 productions to the CRD resulting in over 100 million dollars in direct spend. 


So far this year we have been able to land 25 productions. Included in these productions are nine television movies, eight televisions, two documentaries’ series, two features and several shorts. 

I would like to ask that you consider donating a return trip for two for our upcoming online auction. In return we will do online shout outs for your business and include your logo and a brief description of your business on the auction site. 

Thank you for your past support and we look forward to another busy production year in 2023. 

Kathleen Gilbert
Film Commissioner
203 - 2826 Bryn Maur Rd 2nd Fl
Victoria, BC, V9B 3T4
250-386-3976
www.filmvictoria.com

facebook.com/VISFilmCommission  
twitter.com/FilmVictoriaBC   
instagram.com/VISFilmCommission
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